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delegates ended the day with a workshop on defining the strategic direction of NAMSA. They left the 
conference feeling a renewed commitment to the partnership with our local normal schools.  
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Blended learning continues to be the most common approach to teaching at UC. The Future Learning and 
Development team are launching a framework called Taipapaki, a model through which courses can be 
adapted for effective blended delivery. Like its predecessor, Aropapaki, this will provide wraparound 
support for teaching staff but will allow for ongoing development.  
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announces how it will allocate $239 million of funding from its Endeavour Fund (see below). The remaining 
significant funding results – from the Marsden Fund – will be announced in early November. UC is also 
continuing to see success in disseminating our research through research outputs and community 
engagement, which includes acceptance of research publications in high-impact journals.  
 
Faculty of Health Senior Lecturer Dr 

http://www.nzmuseums.co.nz/collections/200934/university-of-canterbury-canterbury-college-collection
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Now these two stages of the project have wrapped up, it is clear that the University holds a significant 
range of heritage collections that celebrate and illustrate the history of both the University and the wider 
community it belongs to. Objects, information and images gathered as a result of the survey will form the 
basis of an exhibition being planned to celebrate the 150th Anniversary of UC in 2023. 
 
As noted, the University of Canterbury has been successful in the 2022 MBIE Endeavour Fund. UC won 10% 
which is a good result given that other Universities, Crown Research Institutes, and International Research 
offices were all bidding into this fund. This is the best result for the last seven to eight years. Professor 
Andy Nichols, School of Earth and Environment received $11.8 million funding for his research programme: 
�^�W�»�Z�]�l�}�� �E�µ�l�µ�š�»�W��A Green Hydrogen Geostorage Battery in Taranaki”. In addition, five out of our six 
shortlisted Smart Ideas proposals were accepted, with each receiving $1 million in funding. The successful 
applicants were: 
�x
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�x Researcher Entrepreneur Award Distinguished Professor Maggie-Lee Huckabee, University of 
Canterbury, “Innovative Technologies for Rehabilitation of Swallowing Impairment”.  

 
The awards will be presented on 6 October at the KiwiNet Research Commercialisation Awards – an event 
to honour Aotearoa’s research commercialisation heroes and their entrepreneurial spirit.  
 
The joint “Food Transitions 2050” Graduate School, in which UC, Lincoln University, AgResearch, Plant and 
Food and Manaaki Whenua Landcare Research are multilateral partners, has received 30 applicants for 10 
funded PhD research projects starting in 2023. Food Transitions 2050 continues to build
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Bargaining has 
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Meanwhile the International Recruitment and Study Abroad teams continue their 
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Industry will provide effective Stakeholder Relationship Management capability, allowing for the central 
management of contact information, record of engagements and communications, and alerts, and will 
support a much more informed and coordinated approach to stakeholder engagement.  
 
Facilities Management has recently been in further discussions with EcoCARE Pacific Trust about the 
donation of surplus used resources. Along with other organisations, UC has su




	

